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December 2021 Technology Update 

Rostering and Single Sign on 

We have all but a few applications connected to our Classlink portal now.  This allows us to keep all class 

rosters up to date and give students and teachers a single sign on.  The SSO saves teachers and students a 

tremendous amount of time, especially the younger students. 

Chromebooks -  Chromebooks have been assigned to all 3rd-12th grade students and Charging carts are 

now in KG-2nd grade classrooms. 

More network upgrade:  We continue to work daily to clean up and document our infrastructure and 

network cabling. We have made great progress.  All of the core equipment has been replaced in the 

schools.  All switches have been replaced across the district with the exception of Harrison.  Harrison will 

be totally complete the first week of school. 

Classroom panels:  All panels have been installed! The teachers love them! 

Surplus equipment:  We have recycled 12 pallets of old computer equipment from old North.  The 

       remaining 5 pallets will be picked up within the next few weeks. 

Other projects underway 

• Secure printing at each school – Complete  

• Implementation of ClearPass, a wireless and network security solution 

• Replacement of antient printers around the district 

• Network standardization, documentation and general clean up 

• Internet and network bandwidth upgrade 

 

Help Desk: 121 tickets are currently open.   

 
 
 


